	Upper Horfield Children’s Centre and Community School 

	Safer Recruitment

	May 2015 – May 2016


The Children’s Centre will follow the framework for recruitment of all staff as set out in the Bristol City Council:
Recruitment and Selection Policy Statement and Procedure
All those involved in the interview process will be appropriately supported in fair selection and recruitment and follow the guidelines as set out in the Policy Statement and Procedure.

All staff employed to work in the Children’s Centre will be required to gain an Enhanced DBS clearance before they are able to start.

On the occasion that a member of staff is waiting for their DBS clearance they may start working in the Children’s Centre only if they have clearance from a previous employer and are able to produce it and a member of the senior team complete a risk assessment.  
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